
Wausau School District to Begin Offering Free
COVID-19 PCR Testing

Dear Wausau School District Parents/Guardians and Staff: 

The Wausau School District is going to start offering free PCR COVID-19 testing to all
students, staff, and even their immediate family members.

Starting Monday, November 1, 2021 -- testing will be available, on a limited basis in a
mobile unit. Below you will find a schedule that shows where the unit will be and
when.  Then, starting closer to December, ‘Wellness Cottages’ will open up on each
school campus in the District, where that testing will be done. The cottages are
currently being built. 

Everyone who would like to receive that free test must fill out a consent form. The
consent form for students is available below, it’s also available on our website. Click
here to visit our COVID-19 webpage.

It’s imperative that you know the District will not test students without parental
consent. Instructions for registering your child to receive testing are below. Once
parents and guardians fill out the consent form, they must return it to their
child(ren)’s school.

All staff and immediate family members of students and staff who would like to receive
that free testing, will give consent either at the mobile unit or at the Wellness Cottages
when they open up.

You should also know this is all being done at absolutely no cost to the Wausau School
District. In fact, the Department of Health Services is paying for it all -- including the
testing of students, staff, and their immediate family members, along with paying for the
staff who will administer the tests, the mobile unit, and the construction of the Wellness
Cottages. 

Thank you,
Wausau School District Administration

https://www.wausauschools.org/about-wsd/covid-19-information




Click Here to Access the COVID-19 Testing Consent Form

Mobile Unit Schedule:

https://files.constantcontact.com/2fc6269f101/700c615c-f045-4e75-a6a9-36ae72583037.pdf


Wausau School District COVID-19 Information

Our Mission . . .To advance student learning, achievement, and success.

The Wausau School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, age, color, religion, national
origin, ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital status, parental status, sexual orientation, sex,

(including transgender status, change of sex or gender identity), or physical, mental, emotional, or
learning disability ("Protected Classes").
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